
Hilly 5 Marshals / Helpers – Wednesday 10th July 2024

Subject: Hilly 5 Marshals / Helpers – Wednesday 10th July 2024
Message from Billy Green July 2, 2024 10:49
All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the Ilford AC web site link at
ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages
.

Thank you to everyone who has agreed to Help / Marshal at our Hilly 5 race.
Very much appreciated. The race wouldn’t happen without you.

Attached are positions / locations I have allocated.

Please read carefully and if you now cannot commit to helping I will need to know ASAP

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately

 Hilly-5-Marshal-instructions.docx
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